
Submitter: David Beatty 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Agriculture, Land Use, Natural 
Resources, and Water 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB3103 

Recent wildfires have shown the importance of proper forest management. 

Historically, wildfire itself was a critical Forest management tool but given the 

encroachment of modern humanity into forests and anthropogenic climate change 

(largely carbon emissions) wildfire is no longer a good option. I urge support for 

increased, transparent management of our state forests. This bill will do exactly that. 


